
 

Marine and other port users are requested to notify the Kimberley Ports Authority on the 
discovery of new dangers or suspected dangers to navigation. 
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DERBY– JETTY FENDERS REPAIRS 
 

Date of effect:       3 June 2025 

Charts & Publications:   Aus 45 

Attachment:  Image of exclusion zone 
 

This Marine Notice supersedes LMN 18-2024 dated 03 December 2024. 

Mariners and Port users are advised that Derby Jetty is undergoing repairs on the fenders at the 

southern end until further notice. 

Image showing area of maintenance and repairs 

 

Marine and Port users are encouraged to keep clear of the southern end of the jetty to allow a 

safe area to work. 

 
Any questions regarding this Local Marine Notice should be addressed to the Kimberley Ports 
Authority by email: marine@kimberleyports.wa.gov.au  

 
 
 
 

Rohan Wadhwa 
REGIONAL HARBOUR MASTER 
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